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May 1, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Lion President   

                                            

 

As the Lion’s year winds down, I’ve noticed your Club has overlooked a contribution to the 

Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation.  

 

OLERF supports eye research at six of Ohio’s premier research institutions and funds two Lois 

Hagelberger Hubner Young Researchers. The work that we have done since 1951 has saved the 

sight of countless individuals. River Blindness has been virtually eliminated thanks to research 

paid for by your Foundation. 

 

Please consider a generous contribution to eye research at your earliest convenience. 

 

I thank you in advance for your generous contribution. 

 

Yours in Lionism. 

 

 

 

PDG Myron Amstutz 

District 13-OH2 Trustee 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


